
Reading and 
Computers 

 

Inasmuch as you have done it 
unto one of the least of these my 
brethren, you have done it unto 

me.  Matthew 25:40 

 

      

   Saturday, February 3rd, will be our first 
2024 Block Party.  To help set up, please ar-
rive by 8:45.  Our neighbors will be coming 
around 10:30.  We will be cleaned up and 
ready to leave by noon.  We meet ar 710 Ar-
thur, 78202.  If you have questions, please 
call; phone numbers are shown later in this 
newsletter.   
   All children who are present will receive a 
bag of candy.  There will be a drawing for 

 
 

 

 

First 2024 Block Party 

Pastor Reyes 
Preaching the 
Word. 

Pastor Mel 
Praying 

Popcorn and 
Raspas are good 
even in winter.!! 

HEB gift cards. We will have a piñata at the end of the 
party.  Come and share a joyous morning in our neigh-
borhood. 



 

Mel Fechner, Executive Director 

Phone:  210-870-4676 

E-Mail:  mfechner@hbbsa.org 

Josh Fechner, Dir. of Opera-

tions 

Phone:  210-445-9894 

E-Mail:  jfechner@hbbsa.org 

Sandra Fechner, Administra-

tion 

Phone:  210-602-8305 

E-mail:  fechnerru-

ben@sbcglobal.net 

Donald Walton, Director of 

Urban Outreach 

E-Mail: dwalton@hbbsa.org 

Phone: 210-296-8389 

Web www.hisbbsa.org or 
www.hisbridgebuilders-

sa.org 
 

Facebook page—H.I.S. 
BridgeBuilders—SA 
Like us on Facebook. 

 
You Tube Video—H.I.S. 

BridgeBuilders —SA 
Add a comment. 

 
Twitter 

@hisbbsa 
 

Instagram 
hisbbsa 

Donations 

Witnesses 

B o ard  o f  D i r ec to r s  
F or  H IS Br i dg eB ui ld er s —S A  

Mark Matlock, President 
John Tafolla, 1st Vice-President 
Bill Robertson,  Secretary 
Matt Green, Treasurer 
Sandra Fechner, 2nd Vice-
President 
Pastor Randy Garcia, Director 
Pastor Ray Jones, Director 
Moe Oroian, Director 
Alan Schoolcraft, Director 
Craig Franklin, Director 
Ruben Fechner, III, Director 

Contact Information  

If you wish to donate to HIS BridgeBuilders-San Antonio, 
please mail checks to 422 Pike Road, San Antonio, TX 

78209.  You may also donate on the web. 

 
2024 

Dinner—April 30, 2024 
Golf—Oct 15, 2024 

Block Parties 
January—No Block Party 

Feb 3   Mar 2   Apr 6    May 4 
June 1   July 13   Aug 3 
Sep 7    Oct 5    Nov 23 

Dec 21  

Now to Him who 
is able to do far 
more abundantly 
beyond all that we 
ask or think, ac-
cording to the 
power that works 
within us, to Him 
be the glory in the 
church and in 
Christ Jesus to all 
generations forev-
er and ever.  
Amen.  Ephesians 
3:20-21 

   

Save the Date 
   The spring dinner this year will be on April 30, 
2024, at Estancia del Norte.  Supper will be served 
at 6;30 PM.  Please take time to circle this date in 
red on your calendar now.  You do not want to 
miss this event.  Our speaker is our own pastor, 
Dr. Ed Newton, Lead Pastor of Community Bible 
Church in San Antonio.  Dr. Newton is a man 
with a great heart for missions and for the needy 
and broken.  He and the church have been great 
supporters of His Bridgebuilders-San Antonio 
since he arrived in our city and became our pastor.  
He is also a man devoted to prayer and the power 
of Christians praying together.  You will want to 
hear what he has to say.  Please lift him and the 
entire event up in your prayers and plan to attend.  
Do not let anything keep you away! 

Highlights of 2023 Annual Report 
 The Ministry Annual Report for 2023 will be post-
ed on our web site in the next few days.  Please 
take time to review it so that you can join with us 
in thanking the LORD for what He has done.  A 
few notable items from the report include: 
177 Professions of faith (Also highlighted in last 
month’s newsletter), 
70% increase in our Out of School Time attend-
ance. 
Over 100% increase in evangelism outreach, 
More than 36,000 individuals contacted throughout 
the year. 
 
Please rejoice with us in the LORD’s goodness to 
us and to the neighborhoods we serve. 

Dr. Ed Newton, Lead Pastor Com-
munity Bible Church, San Anto-
nio, TX.  Speaker at the Bridge-
Builders’ dinner on April 30 


